
To whom it may concern, 

My name is Kevin Krysiak and I am the Physical Education Teacher and SADD 

Moderator at Brother Rice High School. My three freshman PE classes had the privilege of 

hearing Joel Feldman and Beth Christie’s presentation on distracted driving. The presentation 

was well put together and they were able to get their message across in only 45 minutes. All of 

my students were engaged the entire time and were asked questions by both Joel and Beth. The 

personal stories they both told were well received by my students. The videos that were in the 

presentation were relatable and I could tell that each of my students felt as if that could have 

been themselves or a loved one in each scenario.  

I would also like to take the opportunity on behalf of my students and Brother Rice High 

School, to personally thank Joel Feldman, Beth Christie, and Lear for making the presentations 

possible. My students were truly blessed to have had the opportunity to have such a great 

presentation just as they are learning to drive. It is very evident that Lear is committed to keeping 

the surrounding community safe for everyone. I know that having a great community partnership 

with Lear and Beth Christie means a lot to Brother Rice. I hope this partnership continues to 

grow in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Krysiak 
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